
TO: Parks and Recreation Commission 

FROM: Chuck Denney, Parks and Recreation Director 

DATE: October 16, 2024 

SUBJECT: Tumwater Valley Golf Course Update 

 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Information Item  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
Staff will be reviewing the 2024 golf operations. The discussion will include information on 
rounds and revenue, tournaments, lesson programs, course improvements and special 
events. 
The golf course is currently operating at nearly maximum capacity with the current level of 
approved staffing.   

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

Information Item – The presentation will include opportunities for commission questions 
and input. 

 

 
4) Attachments: 

 
 None 


